

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF TIMOR-LESTE TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA

Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review 25th Session

HUNGARY

Mr. President,

Timor-Leste warmly welcomes the members of the Delegation of Hungary and congratulates them for their participation at the 25th session of the UPR Working Group.

Timor-Leste welcomes the establishment of an inter-ministerial Human Rights Working Group in 2012, responsible for the monitoring human rights in Hungary and the establishment of a Subcommittee on Women's Dignity aiming at reinforcing women's security and combating domestic violence. My delegation notes with appreciation the launch of several programs in regards to children's safety on the internet, such as "The Internet Does Not Forget".

While acknowledging the progresses made by the Government of Hungary, Timor-Leste takes this opportunity to make the following recommendations:

- that Hungary takes all necessary measures to eliminate racial discrimination and segregation of Roma in education
- that Hungary ensures that migrant and asylum-seeking women receive adequate assistance

I thank you Mr. President.